

617-727-5114 Fax 617-727-0891

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts Metropolitan District Commission

M. Ilyas Bhatti, Commissioner

March 16, 1994

Dr. Jesse Hefter, President Greater Boston Eruv Corporation 653 Chestnut Hill Avenue Brookline, Massachusetts 02146

Dear Dr. Hefter:

Thank you for the glass plaque commemorating the Eruv, and for recognizing the Metropolitan District Commission. I'm sorry I was unable to accept it in person.

I'm pleased the Metropolitan District Commission was able to assist you in bringing the Eruv into existence in Boston.

Please pass along my thanks to the other members of your organization.

Sincerely,

M. Ilyas Bhatti Commissioner

kc